
COME DANCING AFTER CHRISTMAS LUNCH ON 

19 JANUARY 2022 AT THE SITWELL GOLF CLUB 

 

On 19 January the Come Dancing group held their after Christmas Lunch at the Sitwell Golf Club.  As usual the food – and the company – were 

excellent and a good time was had by all.  (photos courtesy of Ivor Jordan) 

  



 


